
Stacy S.K. Higa 
Chairman 

Isaac V. Watson 
Executive Director 

Dennis M. Dunn 
Vice Chairman 

Hawai'i Commission for National 
and Community Service 

University of Hawai'i 

Phone: (808) 956-8145 
Fax: (808) 956-2950 

Email: hicncs@hawaii.edu 

Queen Lili'uokalani center for Student Services 
2600 Campus Road, Room 405 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96822 

May 17,2007 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Senator Colleen Hanabusa, President 
Hawaii State Senate n Q 

FROM: Isaac Watson, Executive Direc 
Hawaii Commission for Natio 

SUBJECT: 2005-2006 Annual Report and Newsletters 

Enclosed please find 25 copies of the 2005-2006 Annual Report of the Hawaii Commission for National 
and Community Service. Although the Commission is not required by statute to submit an annual 
report to the legislature, the report has been provided for your information and for the members of the 
Hawaii State Senate. In addition, we have provided copies of the Commission's latest newsletter 
for you and the members of the Senate. 

Should you have any questions regarding the annual report or are in need of additional copies, please do 
not hesitate to call me at 956-8145. 

Thank you. 


